Dear Loma Rica School Parents,

We would like to invite your child to an after school program at Loma Rica Community Church.  This program is called TGIT, and is for children in K - 5th grade.  This program provides a snack, play time, singing time and a class time each week.  The program runs during the school year every Wednesday that school is in session from 2:30pm-4:00pm.  Your child will need a ride home each week at 4:00pm.  To ride the bus to TGIT your child will need a note each week to ride the bus to the church.  You can use the attached permission slips to help remind your child each week.  If you have any questions you can call Hannah Jones at the church at 743-5435 or cell at 300-3286 or lrcc.hannah@gmail.com.  We look forward to having your child participate in this great after school program.  We will be starting TGIT on August 29, 2018.  You can get permission slips at www.lrcconling.org. 
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